

## F.A.O The Occupier

## Dear Combe Ave Resident

Riney, working on behalf of Greenwich Housing will be starting footpath repairs on 17/7/23. The work will involve, relaying the existing paving to remove any uneven /rocking salbs and replacing all broken paving slabs.

The work will be completed in sections with localised footpath closures, signed pedestrian diversions and will start at the Vanbrugh Park West Entrance. At times there will be machinery operating.

There will be some minor disruption when working outside doorways however the we will ensure that there is always adequate safe passage around the work areas. If any specific needs arise myself or the site team will be happy to help.

Working hours will be between 8-4 Monday-Saturday.

Riney would like to Thank you in advance for your consideration and apologise for any inconvenience caused

## John.murphy@riney.co.uk

Riney Site supervisor